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“Put your trust in The Light… 

that you may become sons and daughters of Light 

 

 
23 June 2021 

Dear Family and Friends of Eastview 

 
I greet you in the Lord’s precious name. 

 
As you are aware Gauteng is experiencing a critical increase in 
infections.  Attached is a letter from our Synod Covid Advisory 

Committee asking the churches to consider closing live services for the 
time being.  We have had a consultation at our Circuit level.  This 

includes our churches at The Glen, Eastview, Brooklyn, Eersterus and 
Mamelodi.  We have decided to close services for the next few weeks, 
until the end of July 2021.  Hopefully we will be over the peak of this 

third wave by then and we will assess the situation with regard to re-
opening services. 

Attached is a revised plan of services, which will start at the beginning 
of August 2021.   
 

Thank you to everyone for your continued support.  We have completed 
the audit of our finances with a 100% clean audit.  We will be relying on 

EFT contributions.  Bank account details are on the attached services 
plan.  

 
Please share in the ministry of bring encouragement and confidence to 
others in need at this time.  If you hear of someone who is ill, please 

consider phoning them with a word of encouragement and a prayer.  
Offer that person a word from scripture which brings hope and comfort.  

Psalm 119: V 81 & 82 reflect what we feel during illness and anxiety.   
“My soul faints with longing for Your salvation, but I put my hope in 
Your Word.  My eyes fail, looking for your promise;  I say, “when will 

you comfort me?”   
You can be the voice of the Lord’s comfort.   

 
In the next letter to you, I hope to clearly outline some more resources 
for your Spiritual welfare, including a home Communion service.  This 

service will need to be done by whataspp video. 
 

May you experience the Lord’s blessing as you are a blessing to 
someone else in these hard times. 
 

May His Grace be with you all. 
 

Paul 
 
 

  


